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April 2023

LAST CHANCE TO SHARE YOUR

VIEWS

With the engagement period soon closing, we encourage

everyone to share their views if you haven’t already, and let

your friends, whanau and colleagues know now is their

chance to input into this city shaping project.

Your feedback is crucial for us to make decisions and

consider Aucklanders' views while finalising routes and

stations. There are several ways to give feedback, you can:

Fill in our survey here

Email us – info@lightrail.co.nz

Call 0800 567 847

Feedback closes Monday 10 April 2023.

 

Events in March and April

Over the last few weeks, we were out and about in

communities to talk to Aucklanders. We had (a lot!) of great

conversations, gathered quality feedback and got

constructive inputs from people of all ages and ethnicities

across Tamaki Makaurau.

https://aucklandlightrail.createsend1.com/t/y-e-pcmll-l-o/
https://aucklandlightrail.createsend1.com/t/y-l-pcmll-l-r/
https://aucklandlightrail.createsend1.com/t/y-l-pcmll-l-y/
mailto:info@lightrail.co.nz


Many of our discussions were focused around shared heavy

rail and light rail options in Onehunga and two route

options in Māngere. People also talked about how the light

rail will add value to their daily lives and what it will mean

for future generations.

Read more about our events

 

What's next?

After gathering feedback, we will share our findings about

the route and stations with the project team. We will

summarise views and report back to you about what

people have said. We will be confirming the location of

stations and the light rail route later this year, feedback

received now is vital to help support this decision making.

 

Have you seen our mobile

hub?

Our mobile hub has fascinated a lot of young tamariki and

youth. It was a great way for us to connect to people and

talk about our growing city. Our 'Sim city' experience was

an exciting attraction for students and tiny tots to create

their future dream city and stations. See the video below to

hear what it's all about.
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